## **EDMONTON**

## Call for written submissions: City Council compensation review

An independent committee is currently reviewing the financial compensation for Edmonton's City Council.

The goal is to ensure that people from all walks of life look at Council service as a viable option and to adequately compensate Council members for their time and level of responsibility.

Edmontonians are invited to share their views with the review committee on the following question:

## What do you think is adequate compensation to attract a full range of citizens from all walks of life to serve on City Council?

As a comparison you may wish to consider recent information from Alberta Learning Information Service showing that on average, automotive service technicians earn \$48,000; Web technicians earn \$65,000; Calgary Aldermen earn \$66,000; bank and investment managers earn \$68,000; government managers and officials earn \$74,000 and petroleum engineers earn \$97,000.

Edmonton City Councillors currently earn \$63,638 per year, one-third tax free.

More information is available at www.edmonton.ca.

Please forward your submission through the City of Edmonton Web site at www.edmonton.ca or to:

Office of the City Clerk 3rd Floor, City Hall 1 Sir Winston Churchill Square Edmonton, AB T5J 2R7

Fax: 496-8175

Please include your name and address.

Submissions are due March 27, 2006.

